
 

 

Can you help us make our Fun Palace? 

 

 

HEMEL HEMPSTEAD LIBRARY FUN PALACE 2020 

Save the date: Saturday 3rd October 2020, 11am-3pm 

After last year’s successful Fun Palace we’re excited to be planning another event this 

year to celebrate Hertfordshire Year of Culture 2020. At this current time we are not sure 

what form it will take, and we hope to offer an online programme, if we are unable to 

hold the event in The Forum and library. 

We are looking for groups, organisations and people in the community who can offer an 

activity on the day, whether it be in person or online, and help celebrate culture and 

creativity and connect the community. Be a Fun Palace maker with us! 

Contact active@dacorum.gov.uk to get involved.  

For more about Fun Palaces visit www.funpalaces.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’d like to be involved, please get in touch by contacting: 

community.partnerships@dacorum.gov.uk or calling 01442 228582 
@HYOC2020/@active_dacorum

m  
@HertsYOC2020 /@ActiveDacorum 
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